## DIPARTIMENTO DI INFORMATICA

Professor Jaco W. de Bakker Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Centrum voor Wiskunde en Informatica Postbus 4079 1009 AB Amsterdam. The Netherlands

Pisa, January 28 1989

Dear Jaco:

I have heard you are celebrating your 25 years at CWI. I would like to send you my congratulations for your long activity in the field of semantics. Since the time you came in Pisa, more than twenty years ago, for a Conference organized by Alfonso Caracciolo di Forino, your work has been of extraordinary importance for all of us. I am sure you will continue to have a central role in making and organizing research in our field.

Best wishes!

Yours Sincerely

Ugo Montanari

ADDR: CORSO ITALIA, 40 - 56100 PISA - ITALY TEL: +39 - (0)50 - 510111 TLX: 590291 DIPINA I E.MAIL: dipisa UUCP PART. IVA 00286820501